
COMMUNITY MEETING
REGARDING THE PROPOSED REZONING OF

1933 PULGAS AVE, EAST PALO ALTO
FROM R-MD MULTIPLE-FAMILY MEDIUM DENSITY RESIDENTIAL

SUBZONE 1 TO SUBZONE 2

Thursday, March 21, 2024
6:30 pm to 8:00 pm

The Community Room at Lewis and Joan Platt East Palo Alto Family YMCA
550 Bell St, East Palo Alto, CA 94303

Everyone is welcome!

There will be a presentation followed by discussion,
and plenty of opportunities for community input.

Refreshments and Spanish translation provided. Children are welcome to attend with their parents.

This is the first in a series of meetings to discuss the proposed zone change and project with the community.

Questions? 1933 Pulgas Avenue Contact:
Riyad Ghannam, Principal at RG-Architecture Inc. | Email: riyad@rg-architecture.com | Phone: (415) 649-6202

City of East Palo Alto Staff Contact:
Salifu Yakubu, Senior Planner | Email: syakubu@cityofepa.org | Phone: (650) 853-3151

rg-architecture, Inc.
428 South Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94103 | 415.649.6202 | mail@rg-architecture.com | rg-architecture.com


